
 

 

NPNA board meeting 

Online due to Covid (again ☹) 

January 20, 2022 

In attendance: NPNA Board members:  Keith Cochran, president, Ian Pond, 

treasurer, Alice Kolacinski, Dwayne Taylor, vice president, Kari Grace, Eric Miller, 

Tom Melby, Tiffany Frye, Bernie Page, secretary  NPNA Members: Deb Hawkins 

 

November Minutes accepted 

Financial reports for November and December accepted 

Report period: Nov 1st 2021-Nov 30th 2021       

Fiscal period: April 1st 2021 - March 31st 2022     

         

Memberships: 105 Current, since April 1st     

   Pre-paid for 2022     

         

       Total 

Operating fund:   Contingency fund     

Beginning balance 2743.57  Beginning balance 4231.17  6974.74 

Income 38.66  Income 0.66  39.32 

Expenses 349.47  Expenses 0.00  349.47 

Transfers 0.00  Transfers 0.00    

Ending balance 2432.10   Ending balance 4231.83   6663.93 

 

 

Report period: Dec 1st 2021-Dec 31st 2021       

Fiscal period: April 1st 2021 - March 31st 2022     

         

Memberships: 111 Current, since April 1st     

  1 Pre-paid for 2022     

         



       Total 

Operating fund:   Contingency fund     

Beginning balance 2432.10  Beginning balance 4231.83  6663.93 

Income 188.72  Income 0.72  189.44 

Expenses 444.49  Expenses 0.00  444.49 

Transfers 0.00  Transfers 0.00    

Ending balance 2175.61   Ending balance 4232.55   6408.16 

 

Luminaries:  Someone suggested that it is too bright by the streetlights by the 

tennis courts and could be better utilized elsewhere.  There are faulty LED lights 

there that maybe should be replaced.  

Egg hunt coordinator: If no one else from list serve wants to coordinate, Tiffany 

and Eric would co-coordinate;  Keith will ask on listserve. Date to be decided.  

Jamie is working on our modified logo, taking suggestions into account. 

Farrah and Eric will work on food truck permits.  Keith is also helping out.    

 


